Fall Newsletter
Please keep for future reference!

We are very excited for this semester of dance and our performance of Cinderella!!

All dancers need to be enrolled in class at the beginning of Sept., as that is when costumes will be ordered.   Please add $30 (per class) to your Sept. tuition for the costume deposit as well as the annual $20 re-registration fee (new student registration fee is $35). 


Important dates:


September 24th (time TBA):
JDRF Walk-a-thon 

October (date TBA):
Pumpkin Patch Performance

Friday, December 1st:
Rehearsal at the studio for Cinderella (no costumes, please) begins at 6pm.  Class rehearsal times will be posted
December 2nd- 12:30pm:
Hometown Christmas Parade
[bookmark: _GoBack]December 9th and 10th:
Cinderella photos will be taken by Marriela here at the studio. Class times will be announced.

December 15th-17th:
Cinderella Ballet at Damonte High School. 


Studio closures:
November 22nd- 26th- Thanksgiving 
December 22nd- January 7th- Winter Break
(We will be open during the Washoe County School's Fall Break!)

Please be sure you purchase Capezio or Bloch ballet shoes. No other shoes will be allowed!!   Shoes may be purchased at Judy's Dance Shop in South Reno across from Winco.
Dance team tryouts and rehearsals will be in January.  A meeting will be scheduled for those interested in competition team.  More details to follow.

Please ask if you have any questions!!   Please 'Like' us on Facebook and Instagram (jennysstudioofdance), as important details are posted there.   Thank you for choosing to have your child dance with us.  We hope to inspire the love of dance in every student!  Miss Jenny, Miss Jillian, Miss Carmen and Miss Erica

